
Consider it a great joy, my brothers and sisters, whenever you experience various trials,
because you know that the testing of your faith produces endurance. James 1:2-3

Erin’s Birthday Fundraiser!!
Erin’s birthday falls on the 14th of July. Every year, for the entire month of July, the
donations we receive go directly to the scholarship fund to help fund future
scholarships! This past year, we were able to give out 5 scholarships, 3 in the amount of
$1,000 and 2 in the amount of $500. This past year, we were also able to extend
beyond just Bloomfield and accept applications from all Greene County High Schools.
We would love to be able to grow this even more in the future and offer more
scholarships to even more students, but we can’t do so without your support!
During the month of July, if you would like to send a birthday card in honor Erin to our
P.O. Box at P.O. Box 555 Bloomfield, IN 47424 with your donation enclosed, we will
put your name in a drawing for a special “Birthday Gift” at the end of the month!
We will also accept donations through our Facebook page, through Paypal using
terri.neighbors@erinspurpose.org, or through Cashapp using the cashtag
$erinspurpose

Tiny House!!
When we finished the Tiny House project, we handed the keys over to DCS to use as
they needed. We thought we would give a little update on how it’s being used. In the
month of March, the Tiny House was used one day, but in April, DCS used the Tiny
House for three consecutive days. Those are just a couple, little instances where the
Tiny House has been used that we know of. DCS has full control of when they use the
Tiny House and don’t need our permission to access it. We’re so glad it’s being used for
good!!
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Overflow!!
We’ve had such fun at Overflow recently! A couple of weeks ago we had a cookout,
roasted hot dogs, and had a good evening of fellowship with friends. We are so blessed
to have this group, feel free to join us on Monday nights at 6:00!! Here’s a few pictures
from our cookout the other night!

,

WOW Conference!!
Terri had the opportunity to speak at the Women of the Word (WOW) Conference in
Spencer, IN. It was a great time, we were so blessed to meet so many wonderful
people, make some great connections, and share about Erin’s Purpose.



Member Spotlight!!
Emily Neighbors is this month’s spotlight. Emily is Josh and Terri’s oldest daughter. She
helps lead a bible study during the school year, helps with various aspects of Overflow,
has been a part of several speaking engagements for Erin’s Purpose, is part of the
worship team at Rebuilt Church on Thursday nights, and is always willing to talk about
God to anyone who will listen. Emily is about to begin her final year at Vincennes
University getting her BA in Special and Elementary Education. She is at most Erin’s
Purpose events and is one of the most energetic people to strike up a conversation
with, so be sure to say hey the next time you see her!


